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ADMINISTRATIVE BULLETIN 16-08

957 CMR 3.00: Assessment on Certain Health Care Providers and Surcharge Payors 

Effective August 31, 2016

Revised Reporting Requirement for Gross Patient Service Revenue Data 


The Center for Health Information and Analysis (CHIA), in accordance with 957 CMR 3.06(3), is issuing this Administrative Bulletin to notify Hospitals of a change to the Gross Patient Service Revenue (GPSR) data reporting requirement. Instead of requiring a September 30th year end date for all Hospitals for purposes of obtaining the GPSR, CHIA will use the fiscal year end dates specified by the Centers for Medicare & Medicare Services (CMS) in connection with the Medicare 2552 Cost Report filing schedule. This change will not affect the current GPSR data submission process.  CHIA will continue to use the most recent Hospital Cost Report on file at CHIA as of the time of the assessment calculation to obtain each Hospital’s GPSR  for its prior  year end date to satisfy the reporting requirement in 957 CMR 3.05(1)(a). 
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